From: Jennifer Seo 
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2019 10:17 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Lurie Children's Civic Affairs Forum--May 2

Hi Steve,

I wanted to let you know there were light refreshments at this event.

Thank you,
Jennifer

 
From: Jennifer Seo 
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 4:20 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Lurie Children's Civic Affairs Forum--May 2
 
Dear Mr. Berlin,
 
I wanted to let you know that I have been invited to and gotten approval from my supervisor, Jennifer Vidis, to attend a Lurie Children's co-sponsored Civic Affairs Forum with the Executives' Club of Chicago on ​May 2, 5:30-7:00 pm at Lurie Children's Hospital, 225 E Chicago Ave. Dr. Matt Davis of Lurie Children's will be presenting on the Voices of Child Health in Chicago program, which is a partnership between Lurie Children's and CDPH that focuses on surveying Chicagoans to better understand the issues that impact child health in our city. I will be attending as a guest of the Lurie Children's Child Health Research, Outreach, and Advocacy Center and will be attending in my official capacity as Medical Director for the Bureau of Maternal, Infant, Child and Adolescent Health with the Chicago Department of Public Health.  
 
Please let me know if you need any other information. I can also send an email after the event if you need confirmation that I attended.
 
Regards,
Jennifer
 
Jennifer Seo, MD, JD
Medical Director
Bureau of Maternal, Infant, Child, and Adolescent Health 
Chicago Department of Public Health
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